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In view of the approaching Federal Election, I am writing to ask for your views 
concerning the representation of my people in Parliament. If returned to Parliament 
will you do your best to further the cause. The Maories of N.Z. have had Parliament 
representation since 1867. These for the Parliamentary representation of the 
Aborigines of Australia is long over due. 
 
Trusting to receive an Early reply. 


